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Journeying Together in Christ 

24 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As the end of the school year approaches we would like to inform you of the end of year 

celebrations we have planned for our Year 6 leavers. 

 

Tuesday 5 July 2022 – Year 6 Retreat Day 

A day of reflection and looking forward to the next stage of their journey. Pupils can come to 

school in their own clothes. Lunch arrangements as usual. 

 

Tuesday 19 July 2022 - Year 6 Leavers Mass 

Starts at 1.30pm in the hall and is followed by a presentation reflecting on the pupils’ time at 

St Catherine’s. Parents welcome. 

 

Wednesday 20 July 2022 – Year 6 Leavers Party  

Pizza lunch followed by ice cream and an afternoon of fun and games. Year 6 pupils can come to 

school in their own clothes and can bring in a school shirt to be signed in the morning. Parents 

are welcome to join us from 2.30pm. School will finish for leavers on this day at 3.00pm. If any 

pupils do not wish to have pizza on that day, please bring a packed lunch or book a school dinner 

as normal. Please let us know of any dietary requirements below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

 

 

Name ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

My child would like pizza at the Year 6 Leavers Party on Wednesday 20 July.   

 YES 

 NO 

Dietary Requirement: __________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………….        Dated ……………………………………. 

 

mailto:office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk

